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December 2022 
 
Dear supporter, 
 
As we approach the end of 2022, we are thankful for your continued generosity and 
support of the Wausau Symphony & Band.  
 
This concert season is off to a great start! The orchestra opened the season with the 
“Classical Bees”, including works by Beethoven, Brahms, and Bizet. The December 
concert showcased the world premiere of the “Tale of Rip Van Winkle” by Wausau 
native, Ted Aarrestad. This concert was done in partnership with the Wausau 
Conservatory of Music to create an interactive experience that was fun for the whole 
family. 
 
In January we will be transported to a night at the theater with “Songs from the Stage”, 
featuring local vocalists from central Wisconsin active in community theater and 
choirs.  The February concert, “Great Works for Wind Band”, will feature a clarinet 
concerto and works by acclaimed American composer Frank Ticheli. Our season 
culminates with our annual Picnic at the Pavilion: a free, family-friendly concert at the 
historic Rothschild Pavilion.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you will consider supporting our work with a tax-deductible donation during 
our 2022-2023 concert season, so that our musicians can continue doing what they 
love and to help our organization grow its musical impact within our community.  
 
Donations can be mailed or made online at wausausymphonyband.org/donate 
or through our Facebook page. 
 
With all that said, we truly wish you and your family a happy and healthy holiday 
season and look forward to providing music for many years to come! 
 
Sincerely, the WS&B Board of Directors 

 
 

Arin Lemke, board President 


